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Another one...

                                                  
----- Forwarded by Terese Torres/FM/CLB on 06/04/2013 03:52 PM -----

From: Toomaj <toomaj@aol.com>
To: Erik.Sund@LongBeach.gov, 
Date: 06/04/2013 03:44 PM
Subject: Forbidden City Entertainment Request

Dear Mr.Sund,
As as a long time Long Beach resident and one who enjoys dining at the Forbidden City restaurant, 
having entertainment with their delicious food would only add to the dining experience.  Please give 
serious consideration to granting an entertainment license to the restaurant.

Sincerely,
Linda Toomajian
toomaj@aol.com
562-427-0464
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CORRESPONDENCE-LINDA TOOMAJIAN



Dear Ms. Gomez, 
As Long Beach resident and one who has enjoyed dining at Forbidden City, I am in favor of them being granted 
an entertainment license.  This would enhance the dining experience and may bring more business to the 
restaurant. 

Sincerely,
Linda Toomajian 
562-427-0464 
toomaj@aol.com

Forbidden City Request for Entertainment License
Toomaj
to:
Daisy.Gomez
06/04/2013 04:14 PM 
Hide Details  
From: Toomaj <toomaj@aol.com> 
To: Daisy.Gomez@LongBeach.gov,

Page 1 of 1

6/5/2013file://C:\Users\dagomez\AppData\Local\Temp\notes6030C8\~web7835.htm


